
Livestock Ethics and Etiquette Training Meeting
November 17, 2022

Welcome and door prizes drawing

Presentation by Josh Dallin from USU-This was a well done presentation about the difference
between ethics and etiquette, ways 4-H members can be better presenters in the showring, and
how 4-H leaders/parents can help youth learn to be quality showmen and individuals. The
examples were specifically for livestock clubs but apply well to any 4-H activity/competition.

Q&A with Josh Dallin and Scott Nash-

Volunteer Council Meeting
November 17, 2022

Was held after the Ethics & Etiquette Training
1. Leaders were asked to read through the agenda on their own due to time constraints.
2. Joel reported on MASC meeting-all issues the leader’s council sent to the committee

were brought up and discussed. All motions died for lack of a 2nd. Joel has a copy of
the meeting minutes for anyone who is interested in reading them. For next year, ADG
for sheep is .4 and goats is .25. The committee discussed that all change requests need
to come through the council as they do not feel it is their place to initiate changes.

3. Leaders encouraged to share the Ethics and Etiquette Training information with their
clubs.

Meeting was adjourned.

The office provided healthy and delicious apples and bottled water as a refreshment. Thanks to
the office and Amy Blauer. It was yummy.

Kimberlee Harris
November 25, 2022


